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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 2, No. 3
September 29, 1969

A free shuttle bus service, running from parking lot 9, will operate from 7:30 a.m. 
to 5:30 p.m. Monday through Friday while the University is in session. The bus 
will stop at points on the outer drive en route to parking lot 13, then go directly 
to the campus core area by way of the hairpin drive.

University sponsors of seminars, conferences or other activities involving visitors 
and guests may use the shuttle bus service during its normal operating hours. Vis­
itors involved in programs of this type should be advised to park in lot 9 where 
the shuttle service originates. If special events are held after normal shuttle 
service hours, sponsors may contact Transportation Service (Mr. Harry Lutz, phone 
3100) to arrange for service at a reasonable fee. Be sure to give sufficient lead 
time in arranging for bus service for special functions.

For sanitary and safety reasons, all students, staff and faculty members are re­
quested to refrain from bringing pets into buildings on the SIU campus. Animals 
running loose in the buildings will be impounded.
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